Dear Educators,

As a precautionary measure, classes to be held at Griffin RESA tomorrow, Thursday, January
23rd, will be rescheduled due to inclement weather and hazardous road conditions. The safety
of our educators remains our top priority, and we want to ensure everyone travels safely.

All classes at Griffin RESA on Thursday, January 23rd, will be canceled and rescheduled for a
later date.

For rescheduled classes, you will be notified of the new date early next week. If you are an
endorsement candidate, please check D2L and follow the guidance of your instructor.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at professionallearning@griffinresa.net.

Thank you for allowing Griffin RESA to serve you. Stay safe and warm!
Sincerely,

Griffin RESA Professional Learning Team
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